
MUNICIPALITY OF BROCKTON 

GEORGE STREET RECONSTRUCTION 
This notice is being issued to advise residents of the impending reconstruction on George 
Street between Durham Street and Orange Street in Walkerton.  Reconstruction of the 
affected road section will include the following: 

 Full road reconstruction and installation of curb and gutters;
 Sidewalk construction on one side of the roadway;
 Replacement of watermain and services;
 Replacement of sanitary sewer and services;
 Installation of new storm sewers.

A temporary potable water servicing is proposed to be installed at the lot lines for this 
project, as the existing watermains will be removed.  Ramping will be provided by the 
Contractor where water lines must cross streets or driveways. Individual water services 
will be installed along the ground to each house and after the temporary water system has 
passed the required testing and disinfection, a temporary connection will be made to an 
outside hose bib/tap to provide potable water service to each property. Please ensure that 
the outside hose bib/tap on your house is functional and accessible. If you do not have a 
functioning or accessible outside hose bib/tap please notify the Municipality immediately, 
as alternate arrangements may have to be made to provide temporary water service to 
your property. 

Once construction has begun, no on-street or boulevard parking will be permitted within 
the construction zone for the duration of the project.  Parking will be permitted on 
adjacent streets. 

Access to driveways may at times be restricted and not always available depending on the 
construction activity. 

Prior to construction, property owners are advised to remove any planting beds (i.e., 
flowers, shrubs, hedges, etc.), any underground sprinkler systems, any heated driveway 
systems, and any fencing from the boulevard of the road allowance and relocate them 
onto their private property.  

Garbage and recycling bins should be put out at the roadside, as usual. The Contractor 
will ensure that the garbage and recycling are collected. It is requested that residents write 
their address on the outside of the bins to ensure they are returned to the correct address. 



There will be disruptions to the water system while the temporary connections and 
permanent connections are being made.  You will be advised in advance of these 
disruptions. 
 
Sanitary services will be replaced, but there will not be any inconveniences experienced 
by the home owners.   
 
There are no planned service disruptions to Hydro, Cable or Communications. 
 
Emergency Services are aware of the works.   
 
It is anticipated that the road closure will occur between June and September, 2021, 
beginning on Friday June 18th and extend for a period of approximately 8 weeks.  George 
Street will be closed to through traffic for the duration of the project – access for local 
traffic will be permitted, however may be restricted during certain components of the 
project. 

 

For further information on this project, please contact the Municipality of Brockton at:  
 

100 Scott Street, Box 68, Walkerton, Ontario, N0G 2V0.  Telephone (519) 881-2223 ext 
134.  Attention: Gregory Furtney, Director of Operations  
(e-mail: gfurtney@brockton.ca).   
 
Thank you for patience. 
 
            

 




